SALON TEMPORARILY CLOSED FOR COVID-19 

[bookmark: _GoBack]the safety and comfort of our customers and our team members is our top priority. These are truly uncharted times and we're learning right alongside you as we navigate COVID–19 together. Please be reassured that we are following best practices recommended by public-health authorities across our operations so that we can continue to provide you with a high level of service. 
Due to the fast-changing status of the COVID-19 Virus Eliegante Hair Design has made the difficult decision to close until  further notice.
We are currently making every effort to reschedule those who are currently booked for the next two weeks.
Please follow us on Instagram,#eliegantehair  & Facebook @ Eliegante.com for details, updates and hours of operations.
We thank you for your patience. Stay safe, stay healthy, and be active 
Eliegante Hair Design 
Elie Owner and Stylise  

